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Much have I learned from my teachers, more from my colleagues, but most from my stu-
dents. 
  ~ Talmud, Ta'anit 7b 

 
This October, we will have some great opportunities to study and learn from each other. 
Whether you are new to Judaism and wish to learn more, like to study torah, or you heard 
about our Circles initiative from last spring and want to give it a try, there are many  
options available. 

Torah study has always been a source of joy and excitement for me.  This year, we are different than last 
year, we have a year’s worth of experiences that may or may not change our perspective. As we change, 
our relationship to the text changes also evolves. I hope you will join me to share your unique ideas and 
thoughts.  The first session will take place online. Location for the rest of the lessons will be determined by 
everyone who attends. This will give us the opportunity to share where we might be most excited and  
comfortable to study.  

Our adult education class will be centered around studying and creating ethical wills.  This will afford us the 
opportunity to explore the values and teachings that are most dear to who we are.  Unlike a material will, 
conversations will not focus on what we have, but instead on what we wish to impart to our children and 
future generations so that they may remember us and learn from us. Each of us has a story worth sharing 
and remembering. Ethical wills is a practice that is rooted in rich Jewish tradition and history. Come learn, 
share and explore this important topic with me and other participants.  

For those who are working toward conversion, we will meet one on one on various Monday evenings.   

We will also be continuing our Circles program.  While this isn’t a traditional educational experience, it’s a 
great opportunity to learn more about ourselves, our connection to Judaism, and our fellow congregants. 
More information will follow later in the fall about this exciting opportunity. If you are interested in helping to 
organize, please let me know. 

I can’t wait to learn from all of you this fall- to learn new perspectives on ancient teachings, and to connect 
more deeply through the process.   

Email me if you have any questions: rabbi@bnai-israel.org.  

Rabbi Rosenthal’s Message 

http://www.bnai-israel.org


Please and Thank You 

Dear Temple Families, 

As the grandfather of a toddler, I have become familiar with the CoComelon children’s  
program on Netflix. The lyrics seem to float around in my head (at least as much as the 
choir music). One of the songs they sing in CoComelon is about the importance of “Please 
and Thank You” as the “kind words you can say.”  

In my Kol Nidre appeal, I certainly did a bit of the “Please” part, asking Temple members 
and friends to give generously of their time in volunteering and to open their wallets to make 
financial contributions. 

Now, it is my turn to say, “Thank You!” First, thank you to all the volunteers and staff listed in 
this bulletin who worked tirelessly to make the “Hybrid High Holidays” a success. No portion 
of this task was easy: The Rabbi was working with new prayerbooks and needed to divide 

up the services into time friendly bundles; the Cantor needed to sing more solos in order to keep group singing to a 
moderate level (while wearing a mask!); and the work to arrange for a tent, stream all services, check vaccination 
information, package break fast snacks, etc., was daunting. While we certainly had many small hiccoughs, most  
aspects worked surprisingly well. Up to 100 people attended at a time in person (especially for the Family Services), 
and over 200 attended online through Zoom and Facebook Live. 

Secondly, I would like to thank all of you who contributed already or will 
soon be contributing financially to the Temple. The High Holiday  
donations are a key aspect of our annual fundraising goals, and the  
support from so many families is both heartwarming and essential to our 
financial stability. 

Even in these difficult times, B’nai Israel is finding ways to connect with our 
members, and we appreciate everyone’s efforts and participation. 

May we all be inscribed for a good year! 

L’shalom, 
Paul 

President’s Message                                            Paul Fink 

2021 High Holy Day Food Drive 

The Outreach Committee would like to thank everyone for their generosity in donating food and household items for 
local families in need.  Thank you also for the huge number of gift cards to local supermarkets which will be given to 
families throughout the year as needed.  

Many of you who attended High Holy Day Services via Zoom made  
special trips the Temple to put food into the brown bins in front of the 
building and that also is greatly appreciated. 

I’m sure that everyone is aware that hunger is not a problem just around 
the Holy Days. For many families it is a year-round issue and we try to be 
there for those people as much as possible.  To help us, you can bring 
food to donate whenever to come to Temple…or if you are driving by, you 
can stop to drop food items into the outdoor bins. 

The committee would also like to thank those Temple members who 
helped to sort the donated food and bring it to pantries where it will be  
distributed. Your time and effort is a tremendous help! 

Outreach Committee News             Alice Lambert 



Happy, healthy, and peaceful New Year to one and all!   

Many thanks to everyone who played a part in making our multi-faceted HHD services such a huge success.  It took 
a lot of time and effort of many volunteers to insure that everyone was able to enjoy the services, whether in person 
inside the Sanctuary, in person in the tent set up in the backyard of the Temple, or home on Zoom or Facebook Live.  
I am not going to list names for fear of leaving someone out.  THANK YOU EVERYONE!  It was no easy task. 

Thank you to Rabbi Rosenthal and Cantor Ilana for leading us in beautiful and meaningful services using our new 
Machzor.  Thank you to our amazing choir led by Roselyn for the beautiful melodies which helped to lift our spirits.  
Thank you to Karen for all she does to prepare for the holidays. 

As Yom Kippur hasn't even been celebrated yet at the time of writing this article, hopefully, many of you were able to 
join us for Kol Nidre and Yom Kippur services, as well as our Sukkah decorating and service and our Simchat Torah 
sevice and celebration.   

Again, many good wishes for the New Year! 

Ritual Committee                Sandy Weber 

We are selling  
Grocery Store Food Cards! 

 
Contact Rich Lindner  

(516) 641-8050  
or the Temple Office to purchase.   

 
Consider donating food cards  

to the Temple’s  
Outreach Committee  

to help others in  
our community who  

are in need of  
some assistance.  

 
Cards can be delivered to you!  

Welcome new members Pamela Rothfeld, Ellen Rothfeld,  
Donald Johnson and Paul & Lorraine Tauber. 

Religious School News 

The first day of Religious School was a huge suc-
cess! Thank you to all of our volunteers, our staff 
and our students for making this day a wonderful 
welcome back to in person learning!  

 
New students to our Religious 
School will be welcomed with a 
mini Torah and special blessing at 
our Consecration Service on  
October 1st. An invitation in the 
mail will follow. 

 

October 2nd will be, meet the teacher for 
grades Pre/K through 6. More information will 

be sent home with the students. 
 

October 8th at 7:15 will be the 
family worship service  
featuring the sixth grade. 
Please join us for this very 
special service. 



Mary & Paul Fink on the birth of their grandson, Russell John Fink 
 

Sarah Lindner, Patricia & Richard Lindner on the  
Bar Mitzvah of their son & grandson,  Aaron Sisa 

 
April & Peter Steckle on the Bar Mitzvah of their son Daniel 

 
Antonieta & Lance Rosenberg on the Bat Mitzvah of their daughter Lilly 

 
Sharon & Christopher Szczepanski on the Bat Mitzvah of their daughter Jacqueline 

 
Kevin & Kimberly, Steven Shapiro on the Bar Mitzvah of their son & grandson Kai 

Torah and Haftarah Readings  

Oct. 2:  Genesis ch. 1 vs. 1 through ch. 6 vs. 8  Isaiah ch. 42 vs. 5 through ch. 43 vs. 10 

Oct. 9:  Genesis ch. 6 vs. 9 through ch. 11 vs. 32  Isaiah ch. 54 vs. 1 through ch. 55 vs. 5 

Oct. 16:  Genesis ch. 12 vs. 1 through ch. 17 vs. 27 Isaiah ch. 40 vs. 27 through ch. 41 vs. 16 

Oct. 23:  Genesis ch. 18 vs. 1 through ch. 22 vs. 24 II Kings ch. 4 vss. 1 through 37 

Oct. 30:  Genesis ch. 23 vs. 1 through ch. 25 vs. 18 I Kings ch. 1 vss. 1 through 31 

Donations… Did you know? 

To many Temple families and friends who have already made their Kol Nidre donation, a sincere thank you. 

But did you know:  if you are already giving to the United Way, often in a program sponsored by an employer, you 
can designate a recipient of your contribution and that donation is aggregated and can be forwarded annually to the 
non-profit of your choice?  If you are making regular contributions via the United Way or are thinking about doing so, 
please consider B'nai Israel as a recipient of your generosity. 

And some community minded businesses offer to match donations made by their employees.  If you are fortunate 
enough to work for such an organization, please investigate that possibility, thereby increasing the value of your  
contribution. 

As we begin a New Year and a new fiscal year, we will not be able to count on another federal payroll subsidy to 
keep us solvent, as we did last year.  Once again we will rely on membership dues, fund raising and your donations 
to balance the budget and pay the bills.  Whatever each of us is able to do will be most helpful and appreciated.  

Thank you, 
Joel Silverman 

Rabbi Rosenthal 

speaking at the  

at the Bohemia 

Fire Department 

9/11  

memorial event. 







JOIN SISTERHOOD IN THE WALK TO FIGHT BREAST CANCER 

Due to COVID, Sisterhood will not be participating with thousands of others in 

the Breast Cancer Walk at Jones Beach again this year. 

Instead, we will once again meet at  the Sayville Beach at the end of Foster  

Avenue and Browns River Road in Sayville at 12:30 PM on  Saturday,  

October 17th, at 12:30 PM. 

Those who are able to, will walk the area around the water in solidarity with  

anyone we know who has or has had breast cancer. 

Bring a chair and a lunch or snack and a drink if you wish. There is a beautiful 

area there where we can look out at the peaceful water and visit with friends  

old and new! 

To make a donation to our Making Strides Against Breast Cancer team, B’nai  

Israel Reform Temple Sisterhood, please go to our website www.bnai-israel.org 

to use your credit card. You may also mail a check made out to the American 

Cancer Society to the Temple office. 

Thank you in advance for your support! We all hope to see you there. Please 

check our Temple Facebook page the morning of the walk if we have to  

postpone the walk because of weather. 





Silver Polishing 
Deborah Daniel, Alleyne Daniel, Debby Lazen, Alice Lambert, Stephanie Plewka, Sandy Weber 

Changing Torah Covers 
Paul Fink, Mary Fink, Mike Lambert, Alice Lambert, Rabbi Rosenthal, Stephanie Plewka, Charles Schneider,  
Paul Weber, Sandy Weber. 

Selichot Dinner 
Alice Lambert, Sandy Weber 

Concord Cleaners  
for the Cleaning of the Torah covers and robes 

Building & Grounds 
Marcus Mitchell, Joel Silverman, Leslie Vohwinkel 

Office 
Karen Smollins 

Custodial 
Ken Greenberg, Ruben Villavicencio 

High Holy Day Card 
Jeannette Berman 

Yahrzeit Boards 
Paul Fink, Paul Weber 

Ritual Committee 
Alice Lambert, Joel Silverman, Stephanie Plewka, Sandy Weber, Eileen Goldberg, Natalie Berhumoglu,  
Ellen Spergel, Barbie Saslau 

Reopening Chair 
Seth Berman 

Technology 
Jeannette Berman, Ken Gunther, Paul Fink, Mike Lambert 

Tent 
Sandy Weber, Paul Fink 

Audio/Visual 
Mike Lambert, Paul Fink, Paul Weber 

Tashlich 
Sandy Weber 

Ushers 
Jay Tuller, Gil Sacks, Mike Lambert, Alice Lambert, Debby Lazen, Barbara Abrams, Barbie Saslau,  
Stephanie Plewka, Paul Weber, Sandy Weber, Adrienne Wilber, Paige Sacks 

Planning and Leading of Services 
Rabbi Jessica Rosenthal, Cantor Ilana Plutzer 

Choir 
Ann Armoza, Josh Diamond, Sue Diamond, Jim Emma, Paul Fink,Sue Levy-Ostrow, Eve Mattina, Jen Miller,  
Sharon Miller, Roberta Rosen, Ellen Spergel, and Barbara Skolnick 

Choir Director - Roselyn Selmanoff 



Breakout Session and Yizkor Sermon 
Rabbi Emeritus Steven Moss 

Communications 
Jeannette Berman 

Shofar 
Jay Tuller, Aaron Young 

Honors organizer 
Stephanie Plewka 

Torah Holders 
Executive Board members: Paul Fink, Joel Silverman, Natalie Berhumoglu , Paul Weber, Michael Lambert, and  
Barbara Abrams. 

Candle lighters 
Gil Sacks and Stephanie Plewka  

Yizkor book 
Shari Kaufman, Karen Smollins, Mike Lambert 

Haftarah readers 
Ellen Spergel, Paul Haines 

Aliyot 
Joel Silverman, Mike Lambert, Allison Rothstein,  Debby Lazen, Sandy Weber, Paul Weber, Gil Sacks, Barbie 
Saslau, Barbara Abrams, Paige Sacks, Joi Garvin, Paul Fink, Evan Rapport, Stephanie Plewka, Ellen Spergel, Jay 
Tuller, Natalie Berhumoglu  

Yizkor names 
Karen Smollins, Joel Silverman  

Food drive 
Alice Lambert 

Food for break fast 
Natalie Berhumoglu and Stephanie Plewka  

Vaccination info collection:  
Paul Fink, Mary Fink, Debby Lazen, Jeannette Berman 
 

Thank you to all who came and all who participated online.  

If we have left off your name, we offer our apology and ask that you let us know so that you can be properly thanked 
in next month’s bulletin. 

 



B’nai Israel will be using new High Holy Day prayerbooks called Mishkan Hanefesh. There is an opportunity to place a  

bookplate in each of these books honoring or memorializing a loved one or friend. 

If you would like to order bookplates please complete the form below and return it to the Temple Office.  

Click Here to order online and pay by credit card. 

The cost for the first bookplate is $36.00. Each additional bookplate is $18.00 

Bookplate #1     

Donated by : ____________________________________           ___ In honor of   ___ In Memory of   

Name(s)________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bookplate #2     

Donated by : ____________________________________           ___ In honor of   ___ In Memory of   

Name(s)________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bookplate #3     

Donated by : ____________________________________           ___ In honor of   ___ In Memory of   

Name(s)________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bookplate #4     

Donated by : ____________________________________           ___ In honor of   ___ In Memory of   

Name(s)________________________________________________________________________________ 

Payment & Contact Information 

 
Your phone number in case we have any questions ________________________________ 
 
First Bookplate   $36.00 
 
___ additional bookplates x $18.00 __________ 
 
   Total  __________ 
 
Checks should be made payable to B’nai Israel Reform Temple. 
 
If you would like to pay by credit card, please use the online form or call the Temple Office (631)-563-1660 
 

https://birtoakdale.wufoo.com/forms/s15bxwd30mj8d86/
https://birtoakdale.wufoo.com/forms/s15bxwd30mj8d86/


For updates visit bnai-israel.org and see the weekly emails. October 2021
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1
7:30pm Shabbat
Service & Religious
School Consecration

2
10am Morning
Service with Bar
Mitzvah of Aaron Sisa
4:30pm LI Ducks
Concession Stand

3 4 5
7:30pm Sisterhood
Board Meeting

6 7
10am Torah Study
8pm Fundraising
Committee

8
7:15pm Family
Service - Grade 6
participation

9
10am Morning
Service with Bar
Mitzvah of Daniel
Steckle
4:30pm LI Ducks
Concession Stand

10 11 12 13 14
10am Chair Yoga

15 Bulletin
Deadline

7pm Tot Shabbat
8pm Shabbat Service

16
10am Morning
Service with Bat
Mitzvah of Lilly
Rosenberg

17
12:30pm Making
Strides Against Breast
Cancer Walk

18
7:30pm Finance
Committee

19
7pm Sisterhood Chair
Yoga

20 21
10am Chair Yoga
8pm Temple Board
Meeting

22
8pm Shabbat Service

23
3pm Afternoon
Service with Bat
Mitzvah of Jacqueline
Szczepanski

24 25 26 27 28
10am Chair Yoga

29
7:30pm Musical
Shabbat

30
10am Morning
Service with Bar
Mitzvah of Kai Shapiro

31
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We gratefully acknowledge the following donors for their contributions to B’nai Israel Reform Temple: 

Donations & Contributions  

General Fund 
Patricia & Richard Lindner  In honor of the engagement of Roberta Rosen & Jerry Stein 
Patricia & Richard Lindner  In honor of Cantor Ilana & Leslie’s Anniversary 
Ruth Goldsher    In loving memory of my husband Dr. Abe Goldsher 
 
Help-A-Family 
Toby Bolson    In memory of my sister-in-law Annette Kaufman 
Rochelle & Gerald Slochevsky Donation 
Toby Bolson    In memory of my father Sidney Leibowitz 
 
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund 
Sheila Rubin    In memory of Ignacy S. Rubin 
Suzanne Wittenberg   In honor of my conversion 
Donald Johnson   In memory of Patricia A. Johnson 
 
Yahrzeit Fund 
Gina Haft    In loving memory of Bernard Prince 
 
Ethan William Snair Memorial Fund 
Gammie    In loving memory of my beloved grandson Ethan William 
Grandma    In loving memory of my beloved Ethan 
Grandma & Jerry   Happy 11th birthday to my granddaughter Lilly Grace Snair 
Roberta & Jerry Snair Saraceni In memory of our cousin Beverly Metelitz 
 
Music Fund 
Ed & Arlene Cohen   In honor of Cantor Ilana Plutzer 
Sarita & Mark Felder       In honor of the forthcoming marriage of Roberta Rosen & Jerry Stein 
Susan, Lucienne &  
Ms. Biggie Smalls          With much love & wishes for good health  happiness always,  
     Robert Rosen & Jerry Stein 
 
Outreach 
Sheila & Jerry Kessler  Donation 
Joi Garvin & Lesli Vohwinkel  Donation 
 
Ira Rosenfeld Memorial Scholarship Fund, In memory of Lonnie Rosenfeld 
Laura Weisberg 
Alice & Mike Lambert 
Barbara Abrams 
Ellen & Richard Motlin 
Jerry & Roberta Snair Saraceni 
Sandy Greenberg 
Harriet Jacobs, Elissa, Jonathan, Shoshanah & Sam 
Rita Porwick 
Sheila & Jerry Kessler 
Sandy & Paul Weber 
Sisterhood 
Mary & Paul Fink 
J. Eckhaus-Katz Family 
Sharon Eckhaus 
Marilyn Kabalkin 
Cathy Cook & Family 
Linda Simon 
Donna & Erwin Fox 
Fran Leiboff 
 
 
 

(Continued on page 15) 



To make a donation online 

please visit  

bnai-israel.org/donations 

High Holiday Book Plate 
Steven Lewis    In honor of Dorothy H. Lewis 
Steven Lewis    In memory of Irwin A. Lewis 
Stacy Pagan    In memory of Milton & Mary Gottlieb 
Garvin & Vohwinkel Family  In memory of our beloved Uncle Jerry Brotman 
Joi & Ira Garvin   In memory of Hank Garvin 
Joi & Ira Garvin   In memory of Leo & Lillian Garvin 
Joi & Ira Garvin   In memory of Harvey Brickman 
Garvin & Vohwinkel Family  In memory of Lori Brickman 
Charles & Ellen Fishman  In memory of Naomi & Murray Fishman 
Charles & Ellen Fishman  In memory of Shirley & Herbert Haselkorn 
Natalie & Semsettin Berhumoglu In honor of our children, Aydin, Jihan, and Sophie and our granddaughter, Alexa 
Natalie & Semsettin Berhumoglu In memory of our dearly missed departed loved ones 
Ellen & Richard Motlin  In loving memory of Doris & Charles Motlin 
Ellen & Richard Motlin  In loving memory of Carol & Rudolph Korten 
Ellen & Richard Motlin  In loving memory of Carl & Shirley Rosen 
Sarah, Rob, Ashton &  
Declan Olenchak  In memory of Everett Stant, Marjory Curnen and Ann Brockell 
Ann & Zion Armoza  In memory of Benjamin & Gertrude Fox Schweibish 
Ann & Zion Armoza  In memory of Yitzhak & Miriam Armoza 
Mary & Paul Fink  In memory of Selma & Joel Fink 
Mary & Paul Fink  In memory of Maren Herman 
The Lyons Family  In honor of our family 
The Lyons Family  In honor of Ruth & Ron Schuman 
The Lyons Family  In memory of Josephine & Ed Lyons 

We gratefully acknowledge the following donors for their contributions to B’nai Israel Reform Temple: 

Donations & Contributions  

https://birtoakdale.wufoo.com/forms/zgm15381f82qy9/
https://bnai-israel.org/


Yahrzeits 

October 1 
*Tessie Bobrowsky 
*Mollie Borko 
  Harvey Byan 
  Abe Diamond 
  Mary Elizabeth Dukoff 
*Sophie Falk 
*Harriet Freeman 
*Rita Friedman 
  Frank Gallo 
  Isaac Geller 
  *Alyssa Greenberg 
*Allan Greenberg 
*Etta K. Heller 
  Sandi Kassan 
*Ida Katz 
*Robert Marx 
 *Barbara Menis 
  Benjamin Mitzman 
*Doris Moss 
  Stephen Peltzman 
*Selwyn Ringle 
*Leo Rosenberg 
  Eva Elizabeth  
     Schlossberg 
  Jerry Schwartz 
  Thelma Sternstein 
  Dora Tinkler 
*Benjamin Vaile 
*Bessie Wexler 
*Morris Zuckerman 
 

October 8 
*Hortense Baer 
  Benjamin Baraban 
*Milton Berman 
*Sam Cutler 
*Mary Dreznik 
*Rachel Dworkin 
*Morton Fass 
  Irene Fine 
*Charles Fishman 

  Louis Fishman 
*Naomi Friedman 
  Bertha Goldman 
*Mollie Koplin 
  Richard Kunis 
  Melvin Lane 
*Inez Lee 
*Beth Libster 
  Morris Linder 
*Raymond Lindner 
  Beatrice Lowenberg 
*Robert Marks 
*Emma Michelson 
*Louis Novodoff 
*Fae Judith Oberleder 
*Victor Pessah 
*Fannie Pomerantz 
*Morris Rabinowitz 
*Alva Resnick 
*Max Rosenfeld 
*Benjamin  
     Rubinschnaider 
*Max Somberg 
*Steve Sonkin 
*Simon Zpiegelman 
*Samuel Sugarman 
Molly Wallace 
*Ilse Wasserman 
*Roberta Zinn 
 

October 15 
  George Alt 
*Martin Berkowitz 
  Natalie Brack 
  David Butler 
*Isabel Cantor 
  Paul Cernieux 
*Ruth Davidson 
*Murray Falk 
  Samuel Forman 
*Isidore Frankel 
*Ricki Fuchs 

SHALOM MEMORIAL  
CHAPELS, INC. 
Funeral Directors 

Complete graveside service with casket 
$4530.00 

760 Smithtown ByPass, Smithtown, NY 11787 
Tel: (631) 360-1600   Fax: (631) 630-7978 

www.shalommemorialchapelsinc.com 

*Harry Gaba 
  Irma Gluck 
*Frank Goldstein 
*Sherley Haber 
  Leon Harris 
*Harry Heitner 
*Mildred Horowitz 
*Charles Jacison 
  *Ida Kertesz 
*Eve Lille 
  Sidney Levine 
  Arnold Tevya Linder 
*Ann Luria 
*Marion Marks 
  Horst Richard Meichsner 
  Charlotte Meister 
  Ged Mitzman 
  Jesse Morris 
*Yetta Newman 
*Harriet Goldberg Parker 
*Jason Rosolinsky 
*Philip Schoenfeld 
*Minette Shindler 
*Irving Shmagin 
*Richard Teplitz 
  Mary Wenowsky 
*Richard Weshner 
 

October 22 
*Harry A. Altman 
  Max Beit 
*John Bernhard 
  Joseph N. Bolze 
*Pincus Borko 
*Moses Carlo 
*Anna Cohen 
*Maxwell Doverman 
*Bertha Fitzer 
*Billy Frankel 
*Louis Frankel 
*Lisa Holly Friedman 
*Abraham Gershowitz 

The B’nai Israel Congregational Family extends its deepest condolences to the Rosenfeld family 
on the loss of Angela’s son & Robyn’s brother Lonnie; to the Rockowitz family on the loss of  
Edward’s wife, Roz; to the Tor & Winer families on the loss of Michelle Tor’s & Lisa Winer’s  
mother, Barbara Seid.  

  Daniel Goldbaum 
*Sarah Goldstein 
*Mollie Gottesman 
*Barnett J. Greenstein 
*Daniel Halpert 
*Morris Heller 
*Mildred Horowitz 
*Catherine Kalish 
  Shirley Kaminsky 
*Maxwell Koplin 
*Phyllis Roslyn Levinglick 
*George Loris 
*Mozes Lowinger 
  Horst Richard  
     Meichsner 
*Murray Marcus 
*Philip Marcus 
*Bernard Prince 
*Alva Resnick 
  Alfred Rosenberg 
*Murray Rossby 
*Toby Schatzman 
*Morris Schwartz 
  Roy Schwartz 
*Leonard I. Silberman 
*Ellen Smyle 
*Ethan William Snair 
*Sion Spiegelman 
  Samuel Stein 
*Norman Stone 
  Philip Wald 
*Joseph Wallace 
*Robert Weinstock 
*Adolph Wiener 
*Fannie Wishney 
*Phillip Wrubel 
 

October 29 
*Russell Brown 
*Evelyn Burns 
*Eleanor Cassuto 
*Ervin Cohen 

PLEASE CONTACT US WHEN 
SOMEONE IS SICK OR IF THERE 

IS A DEATH IN THE FAMILY 
so that the Temple can  
extend its assistance.  

Before making any funeral  
arrangements, please call. 

 
See Temple Directory  
for phone numbers. 

I.J. MORRIS, INC. 
Jewish Funeral Directors Since 1888 

21 E. Deer Park Road , Dix Hills  (631) 499-6060 
55 North Station Plaza, Great Neck (516) 487-8600 
46 Greenwich Street, Hempstead  (516) 486-2500 

1895 Flatbush Ave., Brooklyn   (718) 377-8610 
114-03 Queens Blvd., Forest Hills (718) 263-5365 
21 W. Broad Street Mt. Vernon  (914) 664-2062 

 
www.ijmorris.com  

Preplan—call for information  
Monuments by I.J. MORRIS, INC. 

*Marjory Curnen 
*Benjamin Dolling 
  Bernard Ertrachter 
*Lilly Epstein 
*Fannie Finkelstein 
*William Fogelnest 
*Samuel Fuchs 
*Celia Gaba 
  Maxwell Goichman 
*Alex Gold 
  Jerry Goldberg 
*Harold Greenfield 
*Eleanor Linda Gunther 
  Linda Harris 
*Sol Harris 
*Gertrude Hyman Jerome 
*Jerry J. Jerome 
*George Kessler 
*Ann Komins 
*Howard Kosack 
  Herbert Lewis 
  Leah Adele Meichsner 
*Florence Novodoff 
  Carol Orkin 
*Niel Peper 
*Tovia Rivilis 
  Minnie Sacher 
  Mark Schwenk 
  Abraham Tinkler 
*Barry Zimmerman 
*Jack Zuckerman 



B’nai Israel is limited to these  
caterers for any celebration in the 
Temple Social Hall. Please see 
Kitchen Committee with any  
questions or requests. 

 

Lessing's Caterers  
(631) 277-7800 
(631) 581-0022 

 

Mitzvah Caterers of Plainview 
(516) 938-1310 
(516) 351-0661 

 

Woodbury Kosher 
(516) 681-7766 

 

Zan’s Kosher Caterers 
(631) 979-8770 

 

Miller Place Bagel & Deli 
(631) 331-4576 
 
Pastrami & Friends 
(631) 499-9537 

Temple Caterers 

Temple Directory 

President, Paul Fink     president@bnai-israel.org 

Past-President, Paul Weber 

Vice Presidents: 
 Buildings & Grounds, Marcus Mitchell  bandg@bnai-israel.org 
 Fundraising, Debby Lyons    fundraising@bnai-israel.org 
 Administration, Michael Lambert 

Treasurer, Joel Silverman    treasurer@bnai-israel.org 

Financial Secretary, Barbara Abrams  financial@bnai-israel.org 

Recording Secretary, Natalie Berhumoglu 

Trustees: Jeannette Berman, Seth Berman, Arthur Diamond, Thea Gunther, 
Debby Lazen, Richard Motlin, Steven Orkin (Alt), Stephanie Plewka, Evan  
Rapport, Allison Rothstein, Barbie Saslau, Ellen Spergel, Jay Tuller, Sandy  
Weber, Adrienne Wilber, and Gary Young. 

Representatives: 
Brotherhood: Gil Sacks, Sisterhood: Joi Garvin, School: Paige Sacks 

Legal Representative: 
Steven Taitz 

Clergy 

67 Oakdale, Bohemia Road, Oakdale, NY 11769  Website  www.bnai-israel.org 
Phone (631) 563-1660 Fax (631) 563-9816  Email  office@bnai-israel.org 

To place a Business Card sized 

advertisement please contact 

the office. Space is limited. 

Advertising 

Temple Office  

Chairperson, Alice Lambert 

(631) 589-1375 

Religious School Office 

(631) 563-1663 

school@bnai-israel.org 

Bar/Bat Mitzvah Scheduling 

Fran Baker 

(631) 567-1537 

Rabbi Jessica Rosenthal (928) 925-3279 rabbi@bnai-israel.org 
Cantor Ilana Plutzer     cantor@bnai-israel.org 
Rabbi Emeritus Dr. Steven Moss   rabbiemeritus@bnai-israel.org 

Board of Trustees as of June 1, 2021 

Committees, Groups, and other individuals to know... 

Choir Director, Roselyn Selmanoff 

Sisterhood President, Stephanie Plewka  sisterhood@bnai-israel.org 

Brotherhood President, Gil Sacks   brotherhood@bnai-israel.org 

Membership, Adrienne Wilber   membership@bnai-israel.org 

Ritual Chairperson, Sandy Weber   ritual@bnai-israel.org  

Donations Committee    donations@bnai-israel.org 

Youth Group  
Patricia Ellner & Tricia Lindner    

Landscaping Joel Silverman & Lesli Vohwinkle 

Yarmulke Orders  (516) 790-9331 
Ellyn Harris (for Bar/Bat Mitzvahs and Weddings) 

Outreach, Alice Lambert (631) 589-1375 lambert1@optonline.net 

Communications     
Jeannette Berman  (631) 775-6147 webmaster@bnai-israel.org 

Religious School 

Karen Smollins  



 

BE YOUR OWN GUEST 
 

WAITERS/WAITRESSES 
BARTENDERS/GRILL PEOPLE 

 
(631) 745-1180 or (631) 580-4432 

 
YOU BE THE GUEST, WE’LL DO THE REST!!! 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
410 Motor Parkway,  

Hauppauge, NY 11788 

631-435-1101 

 

Computers                        Computers 
 
 
 
 
 

Software consultation, Small office network setup 
MS Access Programming, MS Office Training 

Virus and Spyware removal 
Jeff Richer Consultant 631-835-9615 

(MBA, IT Professional) 
NYsoftwareConsultant@gmail.com 

MITZVAH CATERERS 
AT THE NORTH SHORRE JEWISH CENTER 

YOUR PLACE OR OURS 
WEDDINGS, BAR/BAT MITZVAHS, BRISSIM, BABY  
NAMINGS,KIDDUSHIM, SHIVA MEALS, ELEGANT  

DINNER S, OFFICE, BBQS OR ANY EVENT 
ASK FOR ANDREW OR IRWIN (516) 351-0661  

“Mitzvah caterers will gladly donate a portion 

of your bill back to your organization” 

STRICT ORTHODOX RABBINICAL SUPERVISION 

http://www.ejthedj.com/
http://www.thebristal.com/
http://www.absolutedjs.com/
http://www.photovideoguys.com/
http://www.helenkeller.org/


 

LITTLE’S LANDSCAPING 

Russ: 631-256-6783 
 

Commercial and Residential 
Landscaping Design & Maintenance 

Snow Plowing 
Licensed and Insured 

(631) 750-6162 
Serving LI & NYC for Over 30 Years 

3600 Veterans Memorial Highway, Bohemia, NY 11716 

YOUR AD HERE 
Please contact the  

Temple Office for details 
(631) 563-1660 

COMMERCIAL                                               RESIDENTIAL 

Mark Wittenberg, R.A., P.C. 
 

www.markwittenberg.net 

655 Park Avenue, Huntington, NY 11743 

Tel: 631.673.0980   Cel: 516.220.1759 

Email: mwitten@aol.com 

http://www.opdv.ny.gov/
http://www.markwittenberg.net/
https://nyprojecthope.org/
https://nyprojecthope.org/
https://omh.ny.gov/
https://sterling-digital.com/
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